
December 19, 2010 
 
Help us get to know you better and earn $$$: 
Things are progressing.  New equipment has arrived 
and the truck is getting its make-over.  To help us 
know what you, the horse-owning public, want we 
have created a survey.  Please take five minutes and 
let us know how to serve you better.   As an added 
incentive, there is a coupon for $5 off of your first 
visit that can be printed after you  complete the 
survey.  We hope you and your horses' have a safe 
and happy holiday season and hope to see you in 
January.  
 
Click here to take the survey 
	
  


